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Comments: As an avid Mountain Biker, Hiker, and horseman, I strongly disagree with allowing e-Bikes on trails

used by hikers and horses. The possibility to spook horses or hit hikers is too great because of the velocity of the

e-bikes. And rest assured, not all e-bikes are slow casual bikes and if the trails are opened, you can expect to

see modified faster bikes ripping along the trails. Does the Forest Service intend to enforce safe speed limits?

 

E-bikes are wonderful but they don't have a place on these trails. This appears to be decision making based

upon lobbying and not common sense and safety. I hope the Forest Service will see fit to keep the trails safe for

all users. 


